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HELP us turn plastic 
bread bags and tags 
that might otherwise go 

to landfill into sporting 
equipment for our 
school. Start bringing 

them in and deposit them into our collection 
box at the school office or Junior Learning 
Centre. 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 15th June  
Year 3-6 Robotic workshops  
 
Breakfast Club will be held in the staffroom 
whilst the works are underway. 

every Wednesday and 
Friday!!! Doors open for 
service 8.15. Come and 
have a delicious Breakie 
with your friends! See 

you there! 
 
JSC Sausage sizzle notice due (for catering 
purposes) 
 
Friday 17th June 
Bookings close for OSHC School Holiday 
Program (flyer and booking form attached) 
 

JSC 

 

Monday 20th June 
Parent Teacher Interviews 3.45-6.30pm 
for JJM, JMC and SEP 
 
Tuesday 21st June 
Parent Teacher Interviews 3.45- 5.00pm 
for JJM, JMC and SEP 
 
Friday 24th June 
Last day of term 2. Early dismissal 2.30pm 

****The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund 
(CSEF) system for applications is closing soon. 
Parents/carers wishing to apply for CSEF 
payments for 2022 must submit their 
application form to the relevant school before 
24 June 2022. 

Key up and coming dates 
➢ Dental Health Visit the week of 8th August 
 

Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the 
school office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC 
Mobile 0419 889 253  
 

High ‘5’ Moment 
Do you have a ‘High 5’ moment you 
would like to share? Just drop a 
note, article or photo into the office 
and Sue will place your achievement 
in the newsletter 
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Student of the Week 
Friday 10th June 2022 
Presented at assembly  

Wednesday 22nd June 2022 

JNR School Chelsea 
 For working really hard to 

improve her writing. 
SDM Alexa  
 For working hard on her 

addition. 
SEP Isabella 
 For contributing to group 

discussions and sharing 
personal opinions. 

Words from our Principal on the 
job – Brett Speed eet Speed 
 

 

The term is quickly coming to an end. With only 
two weeks left before the school holidays there 
is still a lot to finalise. Student reports, 
parent/teacher conferences and classrooms 
preparing for their end of term celebration. 
Each class will have an opportunity to think of 
an idea they would like to do as a reward for all 
of their hard work. 
 
A reminder to all families that Monday 13th 
June is a public holiday and there will be no 
school or care available.  
 
Student reporting and Parent/Teacher 
conferences: 
Student reporting will be distributed to families 
in the coming weeks, with Parent/Teacher 
conferences held on the Monday and Tuesday 
afternoon/evening in the final week of term for 
JJM, JMC and SEP. These bookings will be made 
available early next week using SENTRAL. If you 
require assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school on 9763 9600 to support 
your booking. Interviews will be strictly 15 
minutes in duration. If you require additional 
time, please contact your child’s classroom 
teacher. Please be considerate of other families 
who hold bookings and arrive on time for your 
appointment. If you would prefer a phone call 
rather than speaking in person, please contact 
your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
 

Robotics workshops: 
Our senior students 
participated in the 
Robokids workshops 
this week. Students 
were actively 
engaged in the 
session using iPads to 
code the movement 
of each robot. These 
sessions will build 

student knowledge around digital technology 
and allow them to explore and engage with 
technology prior to our STREAM program 
commencing in Term 3. 
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At the end of the day classroom teachers also 
engaged with the Robokids instructors for a 
professional learning session. This provided 
them with targeted and detailed learning to 
support the implementation of our own 
robotics program.  
 
Illness in the colder months: 
Please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately for the colder months. Bomber 
jackets, jumpers and tracksuit pants are 
available new and second hand from the office. 
Please see Sue if you require any additional 
items of clothing. In addition to this, if your 
child is unwell they should stay at home and 
rest and come back to school once they are 
recovered. Thank you for your support with 
this. 
 
Farewell: 
It is with great sadness that we farewell one of 
our long-time OSHC operators, Faith. Whilst we 
are losing a very talented and skilled member 
of staff, we welcome Faith into the educational 
fraternity having graduated from her course. 
Faith ceases employment with Carrington PS at 
the end of the first week of school holiday 
program. As a school, we wish Faith all the best 
in her future endeavours and thank her for the 
work she has done at Carrington. Emily has 
already transitioned into leading the OSHC 
program and will continue in this role for the 
foreseeable future. 
 
Major works: 
The fencing is up and the compound secure. 
Demolition works on the middle building are 
currently underway. This weekend there are 
major works occurring.  Please do not access 

the school grounds including playgrounds, 
basketball courts, etc. A lot of preliminary work 
is being done at the moment, with most of the 
work done out of hours to minimise disruptions 
to school programs. These works will take place 
through the winter months and will hopefully 
conclude by the end of Term 3.  
 
Attitudes to School Survey: 
Students in Year 4, 5 and 6 this week 
completed the annual Attitudes to School 
Survey. This survey assists schools in gaining an 
understanding of each child’s experiences at 
school. All responses to the survey are 
anonymous with the survey occurring during 
class time with their regular classroom teacher. 
The school will use the results to plan future 
programs and activities to improve your child’s 
experiences at school.  
 
Somers Camp: 
Next Tuesday several Year 5 students from 
Carrington will head down to Somers Camp on 
the Mornington Peninsula for an amazing 9-day 
adventure. Approximately 160 students from 
across the Knox network will be in attendance. 
We wish all of our students the very best for 
the camp. Thank you to the families and staff 
that have supported these students throughout 
their journey. A big thank you to Mr M, who 
will also be attending the camp as an 
educational support to the students. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for our future leaders and 
we wish them all the best for what will be a 
memorable camp for them all.  
 
2023 Foundation Enrolment  
If you have a child due to start at Carrington 
next year, or know someone that does, could 
you please complete an enrolment form. Forms 
are available from the office and also the 
school website Enrolment 
(carringtonps.vic.edu.au). I know that this is 
early asking for enrolment forms but it does 
assist with longer term planning.  
 
Our transition program for 2023 Foundation 
students commences on Friday 21st October. 
School tours can be arranged upon request by 
contacting the office on 9763 9600. We are 
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more than happy to showcase our programs 
and grounds to prospective families. 
 
Have a fantastic long weekend. If you are going 
away please travel safe. We look forward to 
seeing you all back at school on Tuesday 14th 
June. 
 
 

 
to  

❖ Jack (SEP) 
❖ Karly(SDM) 

on their special day. 
 

 

.
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